
r 
Pease, Kathy 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

TH PO@gratonrancheria.com 
Wednesday, July 24, 2019 9:25 AM 
Pease, Kathy 

Subject: Heritage House/Valle Verde Project, Napa 

i.[EXTERNALJ.. .......................................................................................................... .................................................. .... --·································· ·················································································································· 
Dear Kathy Pease, 

The Federated Indians of Graton Rancheria, a federally recognized Tribe and sovereign government has 

received your correspondence requesting information on a project located at 3700, 3710 & 3720 Valle Verde 

Drive, Napa. The Tribe has reviewed the location of the project and we have determined it is not in our 

traditional ancestral territory, therefore have no comments on this project, at this time. We appreciate the 

opportunity to review the project proposal. If you have any additional questions regarding this letter please 

feel free to email my office at thpo@gratonranche ria .com or call the office at (707) 566-2288. 

Buffy McQuillen 
Tribal Heritage Preservation Officer (THPO) 
Native American Graves Protection and Repatriation Act (NAGPRA) 
Office: 707.566.2288; ext. 137 
Cell: 707.318.0485 
FAX: 707.566.2291 

Hector Garcia 
THPO Administrative Assistant II 
Federated Indians of Graton Rancheria 
6400 Redwood Drive, Suite 300 
Rohnert Park, CA 94928 
Office: 707.566.2288, ext. 138 
Fax: 707.588-9809 
Email: hgarcia@gratonrancheria .com 
www.gratonrancheria .com 

~ please consider our environment before printing this email. 
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